
Dear Portwest Customer, 

Declaration of Product Conformity 
According to the Reach Regulation (EU) No. 1907/2006 

The products your company or organisation buys from Portwest are considered sufficiently free of 
harmful substances under REACH (EC Regulation No. 1907/2006). 

REACH Article 33 requires suppliers of articles to inform their customers of the presence in the article 
of substances of very high concern (SVHC) included in the candidate list (REACH Article 59) above a 
concentration of 0.1% weight by weight, so that information to allow safe use can be provided. 

Portwest can confirm to the best of our knowledge that none of our products contain restricted 
substances listed under Annex XVII of the REACH Regulation (EC) No.1907/2006 above the 
individual limit values or SVHCs -Substances of Very High Concern above 0.1% weight by weight. 

Portwest is fully supportive of the various industry efforts throughout the world to phase out the use of 
undesirable elements from PPE products and manufacturing processes. We will continue to actively 
monitor the candidate list for additions, and should it be necessary, we will provide safety information 
to our customers at the earliest opportunity. 

__________________________ 

Raymond Carney, 
Director of Product and Purchasing, 
Portwest UC 

Date: 7/10/2021 

This statement is based on the knowledge of this date of issue and PORTWEST makes no warranties, express 
or implied, and assumed no liability in connection with the use of this information. 


